
This document provides a scanned copy of the 

leaflet “Productive Canterbury - New Zealand”, 

which was published by the Canterbury Progress 

League for the 1924 British Empire Exhibition. The 

leaflet set out to give people in Great Britain, who 

were visiting the New Zealand Pavilion at the 

Exhibition, an understanding of what the Province 

of Canterbury, and its agriculture, were like. Part of 

its aim was to encourage suitable farmers and farm 

workers to emigrate to this part of “the Dominion”, 

and help boost its agricultural production further. 

 

The British Empire Exhibition was held at Wembley, 

in North-West London, and brought together 56 

countries and territories across the world, which 

‘owed allegiance to the British flag’, to get to know 

each other better, and to improve trade between 

them. To celebrate the Exhibition’s 40th anni-

versary, Wembley History Society set out to collect 

material from the Exhibition as a permanent record 

of the event. Hundreds of items were donated in 

1964, and you can see the Society’s stamp and 

accession number for this leaflet on its cover.  

 

Wembley is now part of the London Borough of 

Brent. The collection was donated to Brent 

Archives in 2010, so that it could be preserved, 

catalogued and made more widely available. This 

leaflet has been catalogued by Brent Archives as 

part of the Wembley History Society Collection, with 

the reference number WHS / 0 / 1 / 12 / 42 (which 

you can see marked in pencil at the top of page 4). 



 



 



 



 



 



 

This pdf document version of “Productive Canterbury - New Zealand” has been 

compiled by Wembley History Society member, Philip Grant, who gratefully 

acknowledges the help of staff at Brent Archives. 

You can visit the Archives website at: www.brent.gov.uk/archives . By clicking on the 

“local history articles” link from the home page, you will find several illustrated articles 

about the British Empire Exhibition. If you follow the home page link to the “online 

catalogue”, you can search for other documents or images and photographs in the 

collections about the BEE, or other subjects that may be of interest to you. 

 

 

This is the second document version to be 

prepared of a leaflet which was available from the 

New Zealand Pavilion at the BEE in 1924, after >  

 

It is hoped to follow these with two others:- 
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